
I strongly oppose HB 2510.
This bill takes away the right of a law abiding citizens to properly protect themself. The police rights are being slowly reduced and 
they cannot protect the public. Don’t infringe on the right for someone to protect their life. Try punishing the criminals instead of 
making criminals out of the law abiding citizens. 
Locking guns up will not protect teens with suicide intent.
Try working on why teens desire to leave this life. Tackle the main problem not the method they choose to die by. 


